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I am happy that this commission will be discussing potential reforms to political campaign
financing.  I strongly urge you to support the following 5 recommended reforms:

1. Full public funding for all State and County elections in Hawaiʻi.

2. Banning the solicitation or acceptance of campaign donations during the legislative session.

3. Reducing the cap on campaign donations from from $6,000, $4,000 and $2,000 to $100,
$100, and $100.

4. Banning contributions from corporations and unions.

5. Limit candidate campaign war chests.

Mahalo,

H. Richard Burson
47-748 Hui Kelu St Apt 6
Kaneohe, HI 96744
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